Incoming Student Workers,

We look forward to seemg you at Uncommon Grounds, the
college’s on-campus cafe!

Most of our student workers take on 6-8 hours per week,
with each shift lasting 2 hours.

Uncommon Grounds is open M-F from 8am to 11pm, and on
weekends from 12pm-4pm.

UG provides staff, students, and faculty with both delicious
meals and drinks. /\/\ormng S wierkers ez expect to
prepare pre-made sandwiches for our grab-and fo selection,

as well as take orders at the register and make orders in the
kitchen. Lunch/afternoon shifts also come with taking and
making orders, as well as restocking/refilling napkms straws,
etc. and c|eamng tables. Night shifts include preparing meals
and drinks, as well as closing the cafe at the end of the night.

Closmg shncts involve stocklng and cleamng the cafe once
patrons leave for the night.

Can’t wait to meet you,

Carly, Paige &Julia

Carly: cwilson4(@brynmawr.edu
Paige: pwilliamso(@brynmawr.edu
Julia: jhancock(@brynmawr.edu




